
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

 

LIST OF ADD-ON COURSES 

 

1 BRAHMI SCRIPT 

2 RESEARCH METHODOLOGY IN SANSKRIT 

3 SPOKEN SANSKRIT 

 



 



 



DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE, THAKURPUKUR 

 

NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                Date: 11.05.2018 

A departmental meeting will be held on 15.05.2018 at 10.30am to discuss the points mentioned 

below. All teachers are kindly requested to attend the said meeting. 

Agenda of the meeting: 

i) Introduction of add-on course for UG Students. 

ii) Miscellaneous. 

 

                                                                                                                                       

                                                       

                                                                                                           Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya 

Head of the Department of Sanskrit 
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To,                                                                                                                          Date: 12.06.2018 

The Principal 

Vivekananda College, 

Thakurpukur, 

Kol-700063 

 

Sub: Request for the Consent to Organize a Basic Course on ‘Spoken 

Sanskrit’ for the UG Students in the Department of Sanskrit. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 I, Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya, Head of the Department of Sanskrit, would like to introduce a 

basic course on Spoken Sanskrit from 08.09.2018 onwards for the undergraduate students 

(1+1+1) considering its existing demand and immense potential in the field of spoken Sanskrit. 

 The detailed outline of the proposed course is being enclosed here with keeping a firm 

desire in our hearts that you won’t turn down our request as on other occasion. 

Thanking You.  

                                                                                                                                        

                                                                   

Regards,                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                           (Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya) 

                                                                                                   Head of the Department of Sanskrit

     

 

 

 

 

Enclosure: 

1. Resolution of the departmental meeting held on 15.05.2018. 

 

 



 



 



DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT 

VIVEKANANDA COLLEGE, THAKURPUKUR 

 

NOTICE 

                                                                                                                                Date: 28.05.2019 

A departmental meeting will be held on 4.06.2019 at 1.45pm to discuss the points mentioned 

below. All teachers are kindly requested to attend the said meeting. 

Agenda of the meeting: 

i) Introduction of add-on course for UG Students. 

ii) Miscellaneous. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          (Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya) 

Head of the Department of Sanskrit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



To,                                                                                                                          Date: 07.06.2019 

The Principal 

Vivekananda College, 

Thakurpukur, 

Kol-700063 

Sub: Request for the Consent to Organize a Basic Course on ‘Brahmi Script’ 

for the UG Students in the Department of Sanskrit. 

Respected Sir, 

 I, Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya, Head of the Department of Sanskrit and Course Coordinator 

of the above mentioned course, would like to introduce a Basic Course on ‘Brahmi Script’ from 

3rd August, 2019 onwards for the undergraduate students considering its existing demand and 

immense potential in the field of the ancient manuscripts. 

 The detailed outline of the proposed course is being enclosed here with keeping a firm 

desire in our hearts that you won’t turn down our request as on other occasion. 

Thanking You.        

                                                                                                            Regards,  

                                                                              

                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                          (Dr. Sutapa Bhattacharya) 

                                                                                                   Head of the Department of Sanskrit 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosure: 

1. Resolution of the departmental meeting held on 04.06.2019. 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 




